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The Shire of Ngaanyatjarraku wishes to advise the community that Council has endorsed the 

implementation of a Project Steering Committee for the Warburton Concept Plan, a summary 

of the proposed development works in Warburton. It is now proposed that the Shire, 

Warburton Community Council, Ngaanyatjarra Council Aboriginal Corporation and other 

stakeholders work more closely together in the development of a committee to drive the 

Warburton Concept Plan to fruition. 

 

The development works for Warburton are refined in two streams: 

 

1. Expansion of the Tjulyuru Regional Gallery and upgrades to the surrounding area, 

including the access road around the building and an aboriginal interpretive walk for 
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enhanced accessibility and user experience.  

 

2. The establishment of a welcoming and safe precinct connecting the Warburton 

Roadhouse and the Civic Centre which will facilitate opportunities for guided and 

unguided walks and trails, landscape views, and rest areas.  

 

These works are instrumental in improving the quality of life for Warburton residents and 

visitor experience for tourism, providing opportunities for extended time spent in Warburton, 

increased spend from visitors, and demand for local art and crafts.  

 

The public are welcome to review the minutes from the Shire’s Ordinary Council Meeting for 

a tactical breakdown of the project. The Warburton works align strategically with the Shire’s 

Plan for the Future 2021-2031 with the outcome of enjoying our land and providing strategic 

support for appropriate tourism and visitor attraction initiatives.  

 

For enquiries, please contact:  

Damian McLean  

Shire President  

P: (08) 8956 7966  

E: mail@ngaanyatjarraku.wa.gov.au 
 
 

 

 
 


